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FFWPU Belarus: In the beginning of February, from the FFWPU Northeast, Mr. Akira Nakamura, 

visited Belarus. This time, he had a close sharing with members. He held a meeting with the witnessing 

team, and the committee of blessed families. We discussed the way of developing the providence in 

Belarus. 

 

On February 8, at the Sunday Service he gave a sermon on importance of unity and Jeongsong in order to 

reach much better activity results in Belarusian movement. 

 

Life in the times of the Raging AIDS 

 

In 2013, lectures on love and sexuality in the times of raging AIDS were resumed in Belarusian schools. 

Japanese sisters from the WFWP of Japan brought this idea to Belarus. At 5 schools were given lectures 

for more than 600 children during the period from October 2013 till the beginning of 2015. Lectures took 

place in Minsk schools and in Gomel region schools. 

 

Response from children was very warm. Many of them confessed, they received very important 

information, which they will use in their lives. 

 

The program will go on. We are planning to involve parents in this kind of education. 

 

 


